
FOCUS GROUP, ACRC Enhanced Respite 

Hmong Participants Needed  

June 14, 2019, 2:00 till 4:00 p.m.  

HOPE Center  

631 Eleanor Avenue, Sacramento, CA, 95815 

Alta California Regional Center has received grant funds from the Department of 

Developmental Services for 2018-19 grant year.  The purpose of the funds is to 

find innovative and creative ways to provide respite services to our culturally and 

linguistically diverse populations.  To accomplish this, ACRC would like the feed-

back of Hmong caregivers on how respite services could be made responsive to 

their family’s needs.  We need your participation.  Please consider joining us.  

Please let your service coordinator know of your interest to participate, or call 

Helen Neri @ 916-978-6621, or e-mail at hneri@altaregional.org  

Alta California Regional Center  

We will provide transportation and childcare services if needed and requested.  

Please let your service coordinator know if you need any of this service.  


